
FROM THE EDITOR 
Welcome to the 18th issue of ReSolution® in which we draw on the 
e><perience and knowledge of leading e><perts in the field to bring you 
commentary, articles and reviews on topical matters relating to 
domestic and international dispute resolution. 

In this issue we look at the Arbitration Amendment Bill and whether the 
proposed amendments herald the wider and more general use of 
arbitration for trust disputes in New Zealand. 

We also look at the use of Arb-Med for resolving relationship property 
disputes, the rare use of a request for a ruling by a supervising court on 
a preliminary point of law, the importance of drafting arbitration 
agreements - can an arbitration clause found in a standard term contract 
used by other members of a company's corporate group be incorporated 
into an agreement entered into by another entity in the same group?, 
the centrality of proportionality in dispute resolution, whether parties in 
the health context can contract out of reporting duties through a 
settlement agreement, and more. 

In Case in Brief, Daniella Smith looks at the recent decision in Haliburton 
Company v Chubb Bermuda Insurance Ltd and Others [2018] EWCA Civ 
817 in which the UI< Court of Appeal considered the question as to 
whether it is possible for an arbitrator to accept multiple appointments 
with overlapping references and one common party, without giving rise 
to doubts over impartiality and, at what point should an arbitrator 
disclose such appointments - if at all? 
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I wish to take this opportunity to thank all our contributors. We are most grateful for the support 
we receive from dispute resolution professionals, law firms, and publishers, locally and overseas, 
that allows us to share with you papers and articles of a world-class standard, and to bring you a 
broad perspective on the law and evolving trends in the delivery and practice of domestic and 
international dispute resolution. 

Contributions of articles, papers and commentary for future issues of ReSolution® are always 
welcome. I do hope you find this issue interesting and useful. Please feel free to distribute 
ReSolution® to your friends and colleagues - they are most welcome to contact us if they wish to 
receive our publications directly. 

Warmest regards, 

John Green 
Editor 
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